
The passage of this bill will have the unintended consequences of increasing rents needlessly.  I will now 
have to anticipate the legal wrangling to get nuisance tenants out.  Thought a social liberal and a fiscal 
conservative I strongly oppose this bill! 
Sincerely, 
 
Chuck Crowe 
24273 Coyote Hill Road 
Philomath, OR 97370 
541-231-1251 
 


